
 

 

NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED  
 

 

  

    

 

 

Theberton & Eastbridge Parish Council 
Follow up Meeting 13th May 2021 
ACTION SUMMARY 
 

  Actions: Sizewell C Co (SZC) responses in red with Document links in blue:  

   

• Circulate information from SCC Highways about speed limit reduction guidance. 

From a LHA perspective we would consider any proposals from the PC and / or EDF for a reduction to 

the speed limit but both need to be mindful of the speed limit guidance.  

Critical that any speed limits must be appropriate to the character of the road and generally self-

enforcing otherwise we would be unlikely to get police support. Without this it is unlikely a proposal 

would be successful.  

Please see: https://suffolkroadsafe.com/speeding/speed-limits 

Something else to consider is the Quiet Lane scheme recently started in Suffolk. Kelsale have been one 

of the first parishes to show interest but something to consider. Again, there are criteria that need to 

be met for this to be successful.  

Please see: https://www.quietlanessuffolk.co.uk/ 

 

• Provide T&EPC with printed material/support for Extraordinary Meeting on Pretty Road proposals, as 

per request. Requested: 2xA2 printed versions of the drawing (X3) on hardboard by Tuesday, 18 May. 

 

• Organise next meeting in second week in June – to focus on Pretty Road proposals & T&EPC 

submissions to PINS. 

 

https://suffolkroadsafe.com/speeding/speed-limits
https://www.quietlanessuffolk.co.uk/

